
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Choir 

28th January 2020 

 

I am pleased to announce choir will continue this term.  If your child is interested in joining the club it will 

take place on Tuesdays after school from 3:15-4:15pm. This club is an opportunity for children to enjoy 

singing together as a group and develop their vocal skills.   

While we would prefer that all of the children are collected from the office at 4:15pm, we understand that 
some parents, of children in close proximity to the school, are happy for their child to walk home.  Please be 
aware that the college gate and Lodmoor gate are now locked from 3.30pm so please use the main entrance. 
 
Please complete the slip and return to Mrs Allen.  

Kind Regards  

 

Emily Allen  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Choir After School Club – Tuesday 3.15-4.15pm 
 
Name of Child: ___________________________________________________ Class: _______________ 
 
I give permission for the above named child to take part in the choir after school club. 
 
I consent to any medical treatment that may be considered necessary. 
 
Emergency Contact Name: __________________________________Tel No: _________________________ 
 
My child has a medical condition/takes medication for __________________________________________ 
 
[  ] My child will be collected from the office at 4.15pm.  
 
[  ] I give permission for my child to walk home after the club at 4.15pm. 
 
Signed: _______________________________________________ Date: _____________________ 
 
Print: ____________________________________Parent/Carer 


